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10/07/16 

 

We’re Lead Free!! 

 

Our school’s water fixtures, for drinking and food preparation, were tested by Umpqua Research Company for 

lead on 09/29/19 and NO lead was detected.  While no lead was expected, our facility was constructed in 

2002, we are reassured that our drinking water and food preparation water sources tested lead free.   

 

Umpqua Research Company is an Oregon Health Authority accredited laboratory for testing lead in drinking 

water.  For more information on how we maintain a safe and health school environment please see our Safe & 

Healthy School Plan on the bulletin board of our website: www.roseburgphoenix.com.  If you’d like to see our 

lab results please contact our Executive Assistant, Crissy Lindsey, at clindsey@roseburgphoenix.com.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ron Breyne 

Executive Director 
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